Member Motion
Licence Agreement for a Portion of Fort York Boulevard

The Deputy City Manager, Sue Corke and Chief Corporate Officer
report directly to the Executive Committee at its meeting on
November 2, 2009 seeking authority to enter into a licence
agreement with Toronto Community Housing Corporation for a
portion of Fort York Boulevard adjacent to Bathurst Street in order
to facilitate the start of construction of affordable housing on
Blocks 32 and 36 of the Railway Lands by December 1, 2009.

Councillor Adam Vaughan, Ward 20 Trinity-Spadina

Submitted October 20, 2009 to the Affordable Housing Committee



